
 

 
 
 
 

3 March 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
We understand that transparency and trust are crucial in maintaining a strong relationship with our 
customers. With that in mind, we would like to inform you of an important and unavoidable price 
adjustment that will take effect as of April 1st 2025. 
 
Due to South Africa’s challenging economic climate—such as persistent inflation, forex volatility, and 
global supply chain pressures—we must implement a price adjustment effective 1st of April in order to 
maintain the quality and reliability of our products and services. Orders confirmed by 31st March will still 
qualify for current pricing.  
 
We remain committed to providing you with the high-quality products and exceptional customer service 
that you have come to expect from MACTOOL. MACTOOL thanks you for your patience and ongoing 
support. We deeply appreciate your understanding and partnership as we navigate these headwinds 
together. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our sales team for 
further details. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Anthony McLea 
 


